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On April 1, 2015, the Financial Accounting Standards Board (FASB) agreed to defer
the effective date of the new revenue recognition standard, ASU 2014-09, Revenue
from Contracts with Customers, for one year for both public and private entities. 
The FASB proposal is expected to be exposed with a 30-day comment period.  The
International Accounting Standards Board (IASB) is also expected to consider a
possible delay in the effective dates of its companion standard.  The converged
revenue recognition standard is considered by many to be the “crown jewel” of the
convergence process undertaken by FASB and IASB many years ago.

The FASB proposal would require public entities to apply the amendments in ASU 2014-
09 for annual reporting periods beginning after December 15, 2017, including interim
reporting periods therein (January 1, 2018, for a calendar year entity).  Public
entities would be allowed to elect to (early) adopt the amendments as of the
original effective date (for annual reporting periods beginning after December 15,
2016, including interim periods therein).  Public entities that adopt early would be
required to adopt on an annual and interim basis.  Heretofore, there was no early
adoption option for public entities in ASU 2014-09.

The FASB proposal would require nonpublic entities to apply the amendments in ASU
2014-09 for an annual reporting period beginning after December 15, 2018 (January 1,
2019, for a calendar year entity) and interim reporting periods within annual
reporting periods beginning after December 15, 2019.  A nonpublic entity may also
elect to apply the amendments as of the original effective dates for public entities
(for annual reporting periods beginning after December 15, 2016, including interim
reporting periods therein).  Nonpublic entities that desire to adopt early could
also choose to early adopt on an annual basis, and subsequently for interim and
annual periods.

This is welcome news for many companies due to a host of implementation challenges
associated with the new standard, as well as potential changes and clarifications in
several areas currently being contemplated.  However, for those companies that will
be prepared for implementation in accordance with the original effective dates,
early adoption will be permitted

You’ve heard our thoughts… We’d like to hear yours

The Schneider Downs Our Thoughts On blog exists to create a dialogue on issues that are
important to organizations and individuals. While we enjoy sharing our ideas and insights, we’re
especially interested in what you may have to say. If you have a question or a comment about
this article – or any article from the Our Thoughts On blog – we hope you’ll share it with us.

https://www.schneiderdowns.com/
https://www.schneiderdowns.com/our-thoughts-on/category/audit
https://www.schneiderdowns.com/our-thoughts-on/category/construction
https://www.schneiderdowns.com/our-thoughts-on/author/13


After all, a dialogue is an exchange of ideas, and we’d like to hear from you. Email us at
contactSD@schneiderdowns.com.

Material discussed is meant for informational purposes only, and it is not to be construed as
investment, tax, or legal advice. Please note that individual situations can vary. Therefore,
this information should be relied upon when coordinated with individual professional advice.
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